
Contact: Agnès Gomez
Executive Secretary:
admin@cimpa.info

December 15, 2023

Centre International de Mathématiques Pures et Appliquées

To
Andam Ali Mustafa (Salahaddin University-Erbil)
andam.mustafa@su.edu.krd

Object: AESIM School 2024 – “Algebra, Number theory and their applications to Cryptography”, Erbil
(Kurdistan Region-IRAQ)

Dear organizer,

The committee of AESIM Schools has reviewed your project of school in Erbil (Kurdistan Region-IRAQ)
for 2024 and given a favorable opinion. We are pleased to inform you that CIMPA will cover your AESIM
School for at most 7,000€.

I have attached one important document containing essential guidelines for the CIMPA reimbursement
process. In particular, I would like to draw your attention to the fact that acceptance of CIMPA’s financial
support requires compliance with all CIMPA rules described in the document.

I wish you a pleasant AESIM School.

Sincerely,

Christophe Ritzenthaler
Director of the Centre International de Mathématiques Pures et Appliquées

Attachment: CIMPA support guidelines conditions for Schools in Partnership
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